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From:

Sent:
To:
Subject:

Paul Robertson <robertsonpaul@att.net>
Monday, January 25, 2010 5:51 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation on Retail Forex

In reference to RIN 3038-AC61, I believe that I should have the choice as to how much leverage I should
be able to use in my account. I should be able to determine my risk, not the government.

Paul Robertson
210 Crain Drive
Searcy AR 72143


